
From: Stark, Stephen (Councillor)  

Sent: 29 March 2018 12:50 

To: Bushell, Alex; Bakall, Gary; Ben Lynn; Nick Cavalla 

Subject: Fw: 16A New Build - Application 2018/0030/P dated 20/02/18. 

Hi Alex 

 

Please see below.  Can you ask someone to investigate this please.   

 

For the record I am the 16 and 18 Lyndhurst Gardens party wall surveyor. 

 
Best regards, 

 

Stephen 

 

Councillor Stephen Stark BSc MBA C. Eng MICE  

Hampstead Town Ward 

Conservative Party 

London Borough of Camden 

Room 125 

Camden Town Hall 

Judd Street 

London WC1H 9JE 

 

Tel: 020 7974 5257 

Mobile: 07467 338862 

 

stephen.stark@camden.gov.uk 

 

Surgeries 

 

2nd Saturday in the month outside Barclays Bank, Hampstead High Street NW3 (10.30am-12.00pm) 

 

and 

 

The last Saturday in the month at Hampstead Community Centre, Hampstead High Street NW3 

(11.00am-12.00pm) 


